No. 04-04-2014

Premium Payment Schedules for
Employers

PhilHealth Circular (PC) No. 0001, s. 2014 on the New Payment Schedule
for Premium Contributions was issued to provide a longer payment window
and set new payment schedules for the Formal Sector, particularly the private
and government employers. To reiterate, the payment schedule for the
applicable month starting March 2014 onwards for the Formal
Sector, is hereby revised as follows:

New Payment Schedule

Employers with PENs ending in Every 11th-15th day of the
0-4 month following the applicable
period

Employers with PENs ending 5-9 Every 16th-20th day of the
month following the applicable
period

Premium payments made prior to the set schedules should be
accepted by all Accredited Collecting Agents and Local Health
Insurance Offices (LHIOs).

However, late payments shall only be made to the nearest
PhilHealth Regional Office/LHIO for the imposition of interest
consistent with PhilHealth Circular No. 004, s. 2013.

Inquiries may be referred to the PhilHealth Call Center at (02) 441-7442 or
through any of the PhilHealth Regional Offices.
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